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For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626)391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.

COVID-19 VACCINE UPDATE

Last week, the second dose of the COVID-19 vaccine began to 
be distributed to Kindred Brea employees. Approximately 47 
NUHW members at Brea have been vaccinated so far.

Employees who are scheduled for this week, please arrive on 
the day and time indicated on the card. If you lost your card, 
call the hospital as soon as possible.

HOURS FOR THIS WEEK

Tuesday 7:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. | Wednesday 12:30 p.m. - 6:45 p.m.

In the next few days, 100 doses of the COVID MODERNA 
vaccine will be available.Register on the interested list or talk to 
your supervisors to get vaccinated as soon as possible.

NUHW UNION ELECTIONS
This year we will elect the 
leaders who will lead our 
Union for the next three 
years. Members can nominate 
themselves or others to serve 
on the NUHW Executive 
Board. All members are 
eligible to vote in the election.

The election notification was 
emailed to all members last 
month. The email includes 
all the instructions for 
nominating and voting, so that 

everyone can take part in the 
elections. 

Nominating petitions are 
due by January 19, 2021. 
Petitions can be mailed, faxed 
(510-834-2019) or emailed 
to nuhwofficerelection@
nuhw.org. Due to COVID, 
legible photos of nomination 
petitions will be accepted. 
Voting will take place in early 
February.
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COVID INFECTIONS 
UPDATE
As of January 8, Kindred 
management reported 
that a total of four NUHW 
members tested positive 
for COVID. Two have 
recovered and are ready 
to return to work, one is in 
quarantine at home, and 
one is in the hospital.

Management reported 
there are no COVID-
positive patients or PUIs.

MINIMUM WAGE 
INCREASE
Effective January 1, 2021, 
the minimum wage at 
Kindred Hospital Brea for 
NUHW members is $14.15 
per hour.  All employees 
earning less will be brought 
up to this new minimum 
wage rate. For example, an 
employee with a current 
rate of $ 13.80 per hour will 
receive a raise of 35 cents 
per hour. 

“I am very happy to have received the second dose of the COVID vaccine. Now we can already  
see the light at the end of the tunnel. I hope that all my colleagues from Kindred Brea can be 
vaccinated so that they and their families can protect themselves.”   — Rosaura Kreis, EVS


